
Woodham Lane, New Haw, Addlestone, Surrey KT15 3LS
Telephone +44 (0)1932 336911

Post Authorisation Assessments

Anthelmin 230 mg / 20 mg Film-coated Tablets for Cats
Vm 01656/5054

• 22 February 2024 Submission of a new or updated Ph. Eur. CEP from an 
already approved manufacturer.
Submission of a new or updated Ph. Eur. CEP from an 
already approved manufacturer.

• 20 October 2023 One-off alignment of the product information with version 
9.0 of the QRD templates.

• 17 March 2023 Updated certificate of suitability from an already approved 
manufacturer

• 09 January 2023 Updated certificate of suitability from an already approved 
manufacturer.

• 20 December 2022 Change in the name or address of a batch testing site.
• 01 April 2022 Renewal – UK as CMS
• 28 January 2021 Submission of an updated Ph. Eur. certificate of suitability 

for an active substance from an already approved 
manufacturer.
Submission of an updated Ph. Eur. certificate of suitability 
for an active substance from an already approved 
manufacturer.

• 26 March 2020 Changes to the labelling and/or package leaflet.
• 19 February 2020 Increase in the shelf-life of the finished product as packaged 

for sale, from 2 years to 3 years.
• 26 April 2019 -Addition of a manufacturer responsible for batch release 

including batch control/testing. 
-Addition of a primary packaging site of the finished product.
-Addition of a secondary packaging site of the finished 
product.
-Addition  of a manufacturing site of the finished product.

• 02 April 2019 Submission of an updated Ph. Eur. certificate of suitability 
for an active substance from an already approved 
manufacturer
Submission of an updated Ph. Eur. certificate of suitability 
for an active substance from an already approved 
manufacturer

• 08 March 2019 Change in the contact details of the QPPV of an existing 
pharmacovigilance system as described in the DDPS.

• 24 May 2018 Change in the invented name of the veterinary medicinal 
product from Anthelmin to Dehinel in FR only

• 26 October 2017 Change in contact details for local representative.
 


